
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE RE: JUNE 19, 2020 MEETING FORMAT 

 

Per previously provided public notice, the Members of the Illinois Housing Development Authority 

(“IHDA”) will conduct the regular monthly Board meeting on Friday, June 19, 2020 at 11:00 a.m. In the 

ordinary course of business, IHDA would require in-person attendance by at least five (5) of the IHDA 

Members in compliance with the Open Meetings Act (5 ILCS 120).  Consistent with Executive Orders 

issued by Governor Pritzker in connection with Coronavirus 2019, a novel severe acute respiratory illness 

that can spread among people through respiratory transmissions, IHDA will conduct the regular monthly 

Board meeting scheduled for June 19, 2020 via video. IHDA welcomes and appreciates public participation 

in its public meetings. Please see below for information about how to “attend” the meeting, and the process 

for providing public comments.  

 

VIEW & LISTEN: Members of the public may view and listen to the monthly Board meeting, in real 

time, by using the web address below and entering the password BOARD6. 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84786463299?pwd=UllteHNWdU1mOTNwT3VBcG80c3hhUT09 

 

LISTEN ONLY: Members of the public may listen to the monthly Board meeting, in real time, by using 

the following telephone number (312) 626-6799, the following webinar ID: 847 8646 3299 and the 

following password: 218150. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD: Consistent with IHDA’s standard process and administrative rules, the 

Board meeting will include a public comment period shortly after the meeting commences. A maximum of 

thirty minutes will be set aside for commenters.  Commenters are asked to refrain from speaking until they 

are specifically acknowledged by IHDA’s Chairman during the applicable portion of the meeting.  

Commenters are required to conduct themselves in a professional manner. Commenters are encouraged to 

limit their public comments to those germane to the specific matters listed on the Agenda. The meeting 

agenda will be posted publicly no later than 48 hours prior to the meeting. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT PROCESS: Members of the public wishing to provide public comments are 

strongly encouraged to submit their request in writing, no later than 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, June 18, 2020, 

via e-mail to the following address: maohle@ihda.org.  Please include your name, business address, 

business e-mail address, business phone number, the name of the organization or group to be represented, 

if any, and a summary of the public comments. Persons submitting comment requests by 5:00 pm on 

Thursday, June 18, 2020 will be acknowledged during the public comment portion of the meeting and have 

the opportunity to speak.  Members of the public who are unable to submit comments in advance via e-

mail, but desire to make a public comment during the public comment period, should contact Maureen 

Ohle, General Counsel/Assistant Secretary, at 312-859-5930 as soon as practicable, but in no event later 

than 10:30 a.m. on Friday, June 19, 2020 for further information about facilitating the request to provide 

public comments. 


